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Exhibit 37 
Reasons for Extension of STA to Use Channel 69 

 
 Television translator station K40GC, Dora, New Mexico, provides television service to 

the Dora area and, in addition, provides a signal to another translator licensed to LIN of New 

Mexico, K49BY, Clovis, New Mexico. 

 As described in the initial request for an Engineering STA, another translator in Clovis, 

K41JI, began operations early last year on Channel 41.  Its signal prevents reception by K49BY 

of the signal from K40GC on channel 40.  This STA permitted K40GC to move back to channel 

69, on which it was previously licensed, a channel from which its signal can be received by 

K49BY. 

 LIN of New Mexico applied for a construction permit to move K49BY to a different 

location from which it will be able to receive a channel 40 signal.  FCC File No. BPTT-

20060331ATP.  That application was granted on June 14, 2006.  LIN of New Mexico anticipates 

that construction on that site will be completed during the Summer of 2007.  Until construction is 

completed and K49BY is relocated, it is necessary to continue operations on channel 69 to 

ensure television service to the Clovis area. 

 Grant of this extension, therefore, would serve the public interest by preserving television 

service to Clovis. 


